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• Free and portable color picker for Windows and Web designers. • Shows hex, decimal, and RGB
values of any color on your screen. • Shows the corresponding HSL/HSLA values • Shows the HSL
values by their hue, saturation, and lightness. • Quickly slides the color wheel for easier
color adjustment. • Shows the color in a magnifier which can be resized and moved around on the
screen. • Quickly calculates the amount of colors present in your image, and helps you create a
custom palette. • Shows custom user palettes in the Color Palettes panel. • Can save and load
custom palettes. • Optionally displays the top five colors used on your screen. • Prints pixel
density value for color estimation. • Works on Windows XP, Windows Vista, Windows 7, Windows 8,
Windows 10, Windows Server 2003, 2008, 2012, 2016. Portable ColorPic Product Key is a
lightweight software application that comes in handy for web designers, as it helps them grab
any color from the desktop and view the corresponding decimal and hexadecimal values. The
advantages of being portable Since this is the portable version of the program, it is important
to mention that it doesn’t leave any traces in the Windows Registry. You can copy it on any USB
flash drive or other devices, and take it with you whenever you need to explore any color from
your screen on the breeze, without having to go through installation steps. Built-in palettes,
magnifier, and color adjustments The utility reveals a clean feature lineup where you have
quick access to several preset color palettes. Portable ColorPic Product Key gives you the
possibility to choose between various predefined palettes (e.g. Grayscale, Basic Colors,
Magenta WebSafe Shades), rename the palettes, as well as edit, delete, or create new ones.
What’s more, with the aid of the magnifier you can closely examine each part of your screen.
Plus, you can switch to a full screen mode for a better focus on your work. The tool is able to
automatically reveal the decimal and hexadecimal values as soon as you hover the mouse cursor
over the desired area of the desktop. The hue, saturation, and lightness values are also shown
in the primary panel. You can manually alter the hue, saturation, lightness, and RGB values
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============================== Portable ColorPic is a lightweight software application that
comes in handy for web designers, as it helps them grab any color from the desktop and view the
corresponding decimal and hexadecimal values. The advantages of being portable Since this is
the portable version of the program, it is important to mention that it doesn’t leave any
traces in the Windows Registry. You can copy it on any USB flash drive or other devices, and
take it with you whenever you need to explore any color from your screen on the breeze, without
having to go through installation steps. Built-in palettes, magnifier, and color adjustments
The utility reveals a clean feature lineup where you have quick access to several preset color
palettes. Portable ColorPic gives you the possibility to choose between various predefined
palettes (e.g. Grayscale, Basic Colors, Magenta WebSafe Shades), rename the palettes, as well
as edit, delete, or create new ones. What’s more, with the aid of the magnifier you can closely
examine each part of your screen. Plus, you can switch to a full screen mode for a better focus
on your work. The tool is able to automatically reveal the decimal and hexadecimal values as
soon as you hover the mouse cursor over the desired area of the desktop. The hue, saturation,
and lightness values are also shown in the primary panel. You can manually alter the hue,
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saturation, lightness, and RGB values. These adjustments can be easily applied, thanks to the
built-in sliders. Last but not least, you can zoom in or out of the magnifier area and insert a
colored grid inside of the magnifier field. During our testing we have noticed that Portable
ColorPic carries out a task very quickly. However, it is not quite friendly with system
resources, so the overall performance of the computer may be affected. Bottom line All in all,
Portable ColorPic offers some handy set of features for helping you grab and explore any color
from your screen. The resizable magnifier, preset and custom palettes, and manual color
adjustments make it an ideal app for rookies and professionals alike. Portable ColorPic -- A
Must-Have For Your PC ============================== Portable ColorPic is a lightweight
software application that comes in handy for web designers, as it helps them grab any color
from the desktop and view the corresponding decimal and hexadecimal values. 6a5afdab4c
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Key features: * Wide range of color picker palettes * Magnifier - to zoom in or out of the
desktop area * Preset palettes * Color adjustments * Export button * Color palettes download *
Over 100 RGB color codes generated * Hexa and dec values of your choice * Manual color
adjustment * Custom palettes * Export in various formats * Option to preview color pixel by
pixel * Option to convert hex to RGB color codes * Free to use ColorHelper.NET is a free, open-
source Color Management Software Suite. It is a powerful resource for professional print-
related color management tasks. It includes a tool to convert HSL, RGB, CMYK and color masks,
enabling you to dynamically re-map, interconvert and modify color information between virtually
any display, print, or KPI device. ColorHelper.NET provides easy-to-use tools such as: *
Converter to convert color from HSL, RGB, CMYK, Lab and color mask * Mapper to map and re-map
color * RGB to CMYK decolorizer * KPI viewer to visualize, compare, analyze, re-map and map KPI
data * OCR to extract text from images * Multiple color formats support (e.g. RGB, CMYK, Lab,
etc.) * Very fast and accurate color management engine, offering maximum performance * Full
support of almost any standard color space, including ICC-based color profiles * Unicode
support for international character data. ColorHelper.NET has been developed by the UI2
development team, with the financial support of the European Union. Color Enhancement for
Photoshop is a dynamic color-picker which will help you to prepare your next photo for posting
on facebook or start a blog. ColorEnhancer works with photos embedded into Adobe Photoshop and
can also work in standalone mode as a standalone PSD file. There are many features inside which
are divided into following categories: ColorBalance (Automatically adjustments the color of the
original image) Grow&Shrink (Automatically increase or decrease the size of the image depending
on the content) Reducer (Automatically reduces the contrast of the original image) Convert to
grayscale (Automatically converts the original color to grayscale) Filter (Select the Filters
which will be applied to the image) Add text (Add text

What's New in the Portable ColorPic?

This is one of the best photo editor application for Windows! It has many great features! - It
lets you crop, rotate, and improve photos. - You can resize, crop, rotate, and convert pictures
in different formats. - You can easily edit, trim, crop, and merge multiple images into one. -
This is one of the best face retouching application for Windows! It's like a magic wand! - You
can make your face look younger and fresher. - It has many great features like add text,
frames, stickers, text effects, and borders. - You can easily edit, convert, and download
images to your PC or Mac! Features of FaceBeauti are: - It helps you to get a facial expression
for your facial pictures. - It has the most essential facial features, eye, nose, mouth, brows,
eyes. - It has a facial expression maker that makes your face looking better. - It helps you to
edit your facial picture. - It has powerful face correction tools for wide range of
improvements. - It has facial expressions. - It has a facial recognition tool. - It helps you
to remove unwanted objects from your picture. - It has a great Face Beautify tool. - It has a
powerful dashboard. - It has a photo editor. - It has auto adjustment tools. - It has the most
essential tools for your facial pictures. - It has a high quality camera. - It has an
intelligent tool for checking your smartphone camera quality. - It has a powerful face retouch
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tool for shortening your photos. - You can edit your facial pictures with its amazing tools. -
You can convert your facial pictures to other picture formats. - You can transform your facial
pictures to black and white. - It's a professional photo editor. - It can convert facial pics
to black and white. - It can convert facial pics to color photos. - It can convert facial pics
to grayscale. - It can convert facial pics to sepia. - It can create multi-effects face
pictures for your smartphone. - It has a high quality screen. - It has many tools for editing
facial photos. - You can crop your facial pics with Face Beautify. - It has a powerful face
beauty editor. - It helps you to make your face look better. - It helps you to
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System Requirements For Portable ColorPic:

OS: Windows 7 or later (Mac OS X users will need to use virtualization software such as VMWare)
Processor: Dual Core 2.3GHz or higher (or greater) Memory: 4GB or higher Graphics: ATI Radeon
HD 2600 Series or better DirectX: Version 9.0 Storage: 20GB or higher Additional Notes: - Note:
The game will not play in Windows XP Mode on Windows 7. Please make sure that you are not using
Windows XP Mode. - Please
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